
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Dianne Black, Interim Director 
 Planning and Development 
 
DATE: August 5, 2009 
 
RE: Santa Barbara Ranch Board Hearing Date 
 
 
At the request of the Second and Third District Board members, for agenda management 
purposes, the department is asking that the hearing on the Santa Barbara Ranch project be 
rescheduled from August 18 to September 1, 2009.    


